Friday, 9/9/16, 1:08 pm

Norfolk is continuing to find a solution for the loss of their food pantry. Mr. Gray said he was trying to arrange for a mobile food pantry to come to Norfolk's campus.

Norfolk is also trying find a grad speaker, one candidate is a 65 year old student with a 4.0 GPA. Norfolk is organizing an anti-bullying campaign to be launched in March. Norfolk has lost their free period and as a result have had to shorten their meetings to avoid scheduling conflict with classes. Norfolk holds meetings 1st and 3rd Thursdays of every month.

Portsmouth has not yet appointed a pro temp or replaced vice president. Portsmouth is proposing a forum with provost and college president on campus. Portsmouth is trying to get support behind getting a personal counselor for each campus.

Griffin was voted unanimously to be Todd's alternate for Presidential Advisory Planning Committee meetings.

Members of Federation have not been receiving federation emails from SGAFED@TCC.EDU.

Chesapeake holds meetings 1st and 3rd Thursdays of every month.

Virginia Beach holds meetings 1st and 3rd Thursdays of every month.

Federation agreed to organize committees on each campus to survey students about the campus' food situation, type up a report of our findings, and send them to Todd and Mr. Gray.

Meeting was adjourned by Chair.